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Our Christian Values:  Trust  

Truth, Respect, Unity, Sincerity, Tolerance 

This week our focus has been on TRUST. 
  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Mother’s Day: I would like to start by thanking those of you who were able 
to join us at the Church and for the Church Team for providing the service 
and all the lovely flowers and in school for our Mother’s Day celebrations.  

Red Nose Day:  Amazing to see all the children and staff dressed in either 
sports or stripes today.  I am sure you will agree that this very worthy cause 
which does go a long way to support so many children and their families, 
both on and off the Island. The best jokes will be published next week. 

Parent/carer sessions – Wednesday 27th March 3pm – 6pm: It is great to 
see lots of parents/carers already signed up for the parent/carer sessions.  
You can sign up with the class teacher for these, please do come along as it 
gives you a great insight onto how your child is learning and how you can 
help them at home.  I am always so impressed with the feedback from 
these sessions from both teachers and parents/carers.  

Parent/Carer Questionnaire: Thank you for sending in your replies, we 
really appreciate it. We are currently working on the report and will add in 
the additional responses and send the report out to you shortly. 

Have a lovely weekend, and remember my door is always open. 

Mrs Gilbert. 

PS: Don’t forget Easter is just around the corner. This year’s competition 
can be either Easter Bonnet, Easter garden or an Egg Decoration there will 
be a prize for each class.  Please have all entries in by Wednesday 27th 

March.  We look forward to seeing what you design – good luck 
everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

Collective Worship this week…  
On Monday we held our Mother’s 
Day service in the church 
celebrating the role of mothers and 
other important women in our 
lives.  On Tuesday New Zealand 
Class led the worship about the 
Story of the Storm, Wednesday we 
talked about Lent. Our focus this 
week has been on SINCERITY 
looking at how we can trust God 
when the going gets tough. 
 

Bible reflection: 
Psalm 31:24 

‘Be strong, and let your heart take 
courage, all you who wait for the 
Lord! 

 

 

 

Thank you everyone – we raised 
an amazing… £97.15! 

 

 

Friday 15th March 2024 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL MENU NEXT WEEK:   

We also offer tomato pasta as well as jacket potatoes and 
sandwiches with a selection of fillings each day. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Pizza 

Chocolate Brownie 

Beef Burger 

Crispy Crackle Bar 

Roast Turkey 

Flapjack 

Beef Bolognese 

Carrot, Orange & 
Sultana Cake 

Fish Finger or Meat 
Free Nuggets 

Orange Drizzle 
Cake with fruit 

 

IMPORTANT DATES NEXT WEEK… 

 

 

Monday 
YR 5&6 
Dodgeball Fun 
Club 
 
 

Tuesday 
KS2:  Around the 
World & Art Fun 
Clubs 
KS1: Gardening & 
Football 
Fun Clubs 
 

Wednesday 
 

Thursday Friday 
YR3 Squash 
Westridge 
 
 

New Zealand Class Visit to Amazon World last week so much fun had by all! 

       



 

 

  

Just letting you know that The Friends of Brading School are registered with easyfundraising, 
which means you can raise FREE donations for us every time you shop online. Over 7,000 
brands will donate to us when you use easyfundraising to shop with them – at no extra cost to 
yourself! 
 
These donations really mount up and make a BIG difference to us, so we’d really appreciate it if 
you could take a moment to sign up and support us. It’s completely FREE and only takes a 
moment. 
 
You can find our easyfundraising page 
at: https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofbrading/?utm_medium=email&utm_camp
aign=pmc&utm_content=gs-email1 
 
We are also registered with Your School Lottery where you can raise money for The Friends of 
Brading School and every week one of our members wins a share of the ticket sales and 
everyone is also entered in the national draw for a potential £25,000 jackpot prize.  Your support 
is greatly appreciated and we wish you good luck! 
 
You can find our page at: 
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/brading-ce-primary-
school?utm_campaign=sainsburys-mar24&utm_source=cause-
admin&utm_medium=social&utm_content=Hyperlink 
 
Thank you so much! 

 

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofbrading/?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=pmc&utm_content=gs-email1
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofbrading/?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=pmc&utm_content=gs-email1
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/brading-ce-primary-school?utm_campaign=sainsburys-mar24&utm_source=cause-admin&utm_medium=social&utm_content=Hyperlink
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/brading-ce-primary-school?utm_campaign=sainsburys-mar24&utm_source=cause-admin&utm_medium=social&utm_content=Hyperlink
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/brading-ce-primary-school?utm_campaign=sainsburys-mar24&utm_source=cause-admin&utm_medium=social&utm_content=Hyperlink


 

 
 

 

ANTIGUA This week we have continued our theme of “we are bug explorers!” 
We have really enjoyed learning about different bugs and insects, looking at their shapes, 
colours and how many legs/wings they have. We looked at them closely under magnifying 
glasses and read lots of stories about mini beasts. We went on more bug hunts in the 
garden exploring their habitats carefully, with our favourite song “there’s a worm at the 
bottom of our garden” on repeat as we found lots of wiggly worms! We had lots of fun 
making spiders using paper and googly eyes, practicing our counting to 8. 
 

ST LUCIA This week in St Lucia it has been our final week of mini beasts with our story of the week; 
The Very Hungry Caterpillar! The children have really enjoyed retelling the story using the 
puppet show, painting their own hungry caterpillar and they really impressed me drawing 
all the fruit that he ate! 
We were also very lucky this week as Mr Earley delivered the mud kitchen he made us! We 
are super super happy with it and love using it! Thank you so much!  

MALDIVES Firstly, thank you to all the parents and carers who were able to attend our Mother's Day 
activities on Monday. I hope you like the photographs. 
In year one, we have written fabulous instructions for making our cup and ball games. In 
maths, we have been concentrating on numbers between 20 and 50. Please continue to 
do this with your child at home as some children are still confusing teen and ty numbers 
e.g. thirteen and thirty. The children continue to enjoy music sessions and it is lovely to 
hear them all engaged and enjoying themselves. 

NEW ZEALAND This week in Year 2 class New Zealand, we had an exciting time learning and exploring 
various subjects. In Maths, we focused on the concept of volume. Through interactive 
activities and hands-on experiences, we discovered how to measure and compare the 
capacity of different containers. The children enthusiastically participated in practical 
tasks, which helped them build a solid foundation in understanding volume. 
In Geography, we delved into understanding the Mediterranean climate. We explored the 
characteristics of this climate region, such as warm, dry summers and mild, wet winters. 
The children engaged in discussions, maps, and visuals to comprehend the influence of 
this climate on the people, plants, and animals living in Mediterranean areas. It was an 
enriching experience for all. 
Moreover, we successfully completed our recount of the school trip to Amazon World, 
which we embarked on last month. The children showcased their exceptional writing skills 
while recollecting the memorable moments and fascinating encounters with different 
species. Their descriptive language and attention to detail truly captured the essence of 
the trip. 
Overall, it has been an eventful week in Year 2 class New Zealand, filled with exciting 
lessons and opportunities for growth. We look forward to more engaging activities and 
learning experiences in the coming weeks ahead. 

MALTA This week in Malta class we have been exploring the importance of biomes and how 
important they are for maintaining habitats. The children designed a case study for each 
biome and compared them as a class. On Monday, the children took part in our Mother’s 
Day service where we celebrated the important women in our lives. On Thursday, the 
children published a persuasive letter and included many persuasive features.  

GALAPAGOS It’s been an exciting time in Galapagos class. We’ve been celebrating Mother’s Day in 
church and of course last Friday we had world book day where all of the children used 
their characters to play a humungous live version of Guess Who. In English we have been 
drafting our recounts for the day the crayons quit and have been finishing off fractions on 
maths. In science we have been learning about how sound travelled and got outside to get 
a real-life example.  

 



 

ICELAND On Monday afternoon, we celebrated Mother’s Day in church with the KS2 classes. On 
Tuesday, in Iceland we had a Henry the V workshop. We did some acting, role playing and 
street dancing. The music was really good and groovy. We all really enjoyed it. We learnt 
street dance moves called ATL, Bart Simpson, criss cross and schmoney. In P.E we 
played basketball by the rules.        By George Whittington 

JAMAICA This week in year 6 we have had another amazing week. In English we have done basic 
SPAG. In maths we have done rounding and dividing and multiplying by 10, 100, and 1000. 
In guided reading we have done tests on last years SATs 2023. In Topic we have learnt 
about fair trading and how fair trade makes farmers lives better. In P.E. we did a workshop 
on Henry the V and relayed his story by Shakespeare. In D.T. we are building a crane and 
building containers that carry cargo across the sea. 
On Monday we church service for Mother’s Day. On Tuesday we talked about the story of 
the storm.  On Wednesday we talked about Lent and Thursdays Picture News was about 
whether mobile phones should be banned in schools. 

CUBA This week in Cuba Class we have been doing lots of exciting activities working together 
with our friends. We have had lots of sensory play and enjoyed exploring paint, glitter and 
mixing sensory mats. We have also done lots of fantastic mark making and used ribbon to 
add a mane to our horses. Finally, we all had a fantastic time investigating the wind with 
the parachute and moving it all around - we even took it in turns to run underneath.  

HAWAII  This week in Hawaii Class, the children have been using story dice to create their own 
stories. They have worked in groups to add ideas and have created some incredible 
characters!  The children have also been learning about physical geography and how they 
can link this to their own environment and the rainforest. In English, some of the children 
have been writing about the story ‘What the Ladybird Heard’ and have started to use 
conjunctions in their sentences.  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



  

Shakespeare Dance Workshop Iceland & Jamaica 

On Tuesday, both Iceland and Jamaica classes took part in a street dance 
workshop. It was based on Shakespeare's historic play Henry V. The children 
combined street dance moves with medieval music to portray battle scenes 
and historic victories. Everyone found it thoroughly enjoyable. Even the 
reluctant joined in and soon became the lead characters. Well done everyone - 
it was a great performance. Mrs Cooney. 

 

NOTICE BOARD 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE BOARD 



 

 



 

March 

25th – YR 5&6 Kingswood Activity Centre Trip 

27th – Parent Outcome Sessions 3pm – 6pm please 
book your session with the class teacher 

28th – last day of Term 

29th – Good Friday (Bank Holiday) 

April 

1st – 12th – EASTER Holidays 

15th – Back to school 

May 

6th – Bank Holiday 

24th – Last day of Term 

27th – 31st – May HALF TERM 

June 

3rd – Back to school 

July 

19th – Last day of Term 

22nd – 26th Development Days  

29th July – 30th August Summer Holidays 

September 
2nd School term starts. 

 

 
 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 

Class Attendance 

Antigua 89.5% 

St Lucia 90% 

Maldives  89.5% 

Cuba 77.8% 

New Zealand     96.1% 

Malta 95% 

Galapagos 87.4% 

Iceland 83.6% 

Jamaica 92% 

Hawaii 92.2% 

 

Reflection of the week… 


